
January 3rd, 2025 

Dear Juniors and Junior Parents, 

Welcome Back! As discussed as a talking point during Junior Conferences, the Freedom High School ACT 
Review Course will be held during the week of Sunday, January 26th Thursday, January 30th.  Juniors 
taking this course will take the practice test at FHS from noon-4:00 p.m. on Sunday, January 26th.  On 
Monday, January 27th-Thursday, January 30th, the juniors will participate in the course from 3:30-4:30 
p.m.  Groups will rotate every day to a different portion of the test review.  These groups will include the 
following:  Math/Science/Reading/English. There will not be a review on Friday, January 31st. Students 
should bring their water bottles and snacks will be provided. 

If you are interested in taking the FHS ACT review course, please complete and remove the bottom half 
of this letter and return it to the high school counseling office by Thursday, January 16th along with 
payment.  Cost is $50 and checks can be made payable to FHS Testing. 

 

Thank you, 

Freedom High School Principal and Counselors 

 

Kurt Erickson    Jen Vander Loop   Dawn Peters 
FHS Principal    FHS Counselor    FHS Counselor 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

                                FHS ACT REVIEW COURSE REGISTRATION 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
(Please Print Student’s Full Name) 
___________________________________________________________________ 
(Parent Signature) 

Please return this form along with payment of $50 by Thursday, January 16th  
Checks can be made payable to FHS Testing. 

Freedom High School 
c/o FHS Counseling Office 

N4021 Cty Rd. E 
Freedom, WI  54130 


